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Adv Brink
Rath Foundation
Cape Town

Dear Advocate Brink,

CONCERNS RAISED ABOUT THE SAFETY OF ANTIRETROVIRAL USE IN REDUCING
THE RISK OF HIV-1 TRANSMISSION FROM MOTHER TO CHILD (PMTCT)

Your several letters refer.

Your concems about the safety of antiretroviral agents in PMTCT have been noted. We also note
that your documentation has not adequately shown that the potential risks of adverse effects of the
antiretroviral agents in question are greater, more serious, or on a larger scale than the nisks of
complications from HIV-1 infection and its adverse effect on the lives of babies and children.

Information which has become available subsequent to the Medicines Control Council (MCC)
resolution of 02 July 2004 has also not changed the overall assessment of the risk of HIV-1
infection compared to the adverse effects of antiretroviral agents in PMTCT. (For example, we
would refer you to the frequently updated guidelines on the “Aidsinfo™ website:;
www.aidsinfo.nih. gov .)

Y ours sincerely,
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PETER K EAGLES, PhD
CHAIRPERSON MCC

cc. Minister of Health



